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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC  

on approving the simplified prospectus 

 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter: “4iG”, “4iG PLC”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors and 

the Participants of the Capital and Financial Markets that in the process initiated by 4iG the Magyar 

Nemzeti Bank (the Central Bank of Hungary) (hereinafter: “MNB”) with its H-KE-III-472/2022 decision 

has approved the simplified prospectus (“Simplified Prospectus”) prepared for the introduction of the 

195,867,053 dematerialized ordinary shares with a nominal value of HUF 20 each, with HU0000194519 

ISIN identifier, to the regulated market operated by Budapest Stock Exchange (“BSE”) and the 

descriptive presentation of preliminary (pro forma) financial information in the Simplified Prospectus 

today.  

 

The above-mentioned shares will be listed by the end of August 2022 on BSE, but the shareholders will 

not be able to trade on BSE with their shares until their respective lock-up periods expire. 

 

Budapest, August 12th, 2022 

 

4iG PLC 
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